
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent via email to Wendi Fragoso Wendi.Fragoso@co.galveston.tx.us 
 
 
February 28, 2024 
 
 
Mr. Dwight D. Sullivan 
County Clerk/Elections Administrator 
Galveston County Clerk’s Office 
P. O. Box 17253 
Galveston, TX 77552-7253 
 
Dear Mr. Sullivan: 
 
The governing body of the City of Galveston will conduct a General Election and has executed a 
contract with Galveston County for election services.  In accordance with Texas Election Code, Sec. 
4.008, please find enclosed Ordinance No. 24-008 approved by the Galveston City Council on January 
25, 2024, for the May 4, 2024, City of Galveston General Election.  In accordance with HB 933 and HB 
1241, the location of each polling place is included in the Ordinance. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 409-797-3510, or email me at jwilliams@galvestontx.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Janelle Williams 
City Secretary 
 
Attachment A – Ordinance No. 24-008 
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